December 28, 1977

RS
North Scituate, Massachusetts 02060

Dear Mr. ¥ '

I write to thank you for your letter of December 9,
1977, in which you share with me some of your thoughts
regarding pastoral ministry at St. Francis Cabrini
Parish, North Scituate and some of your own personal
concerns.

I wish to assure you that the Office of the Regional
Bishop, Bishop Daniel llart, has been informed of your
previous correspondence with me and has been in contact
with the priests at St. Francis.

I pray that your mother is feeling better., Please
assure her of a sincere remembrance in my prayers and
Masses for a happy holy New Year.

With every good wish, I am,

Devotedly yours in Our Lord

Archbishop of Boston
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